COME TO OUR MONTHLY MEETING!

To receive important information and updates about HART, please join us at our monthly meeting this upcoming Thursday, October 20th. We meet at Oak Hills Church, 1100 Blue Ravine Rd, in the Family Auditorium at 6:30 pm. HART is only as effective as our members and volunteers make it, and the Board and team leaders need to share how you play a role in helping our work succeed. Our mission will only succeed if everyone does their part!

WALK WITH HART ON NOVEMBER 5TH

Sign up to walk or volunteer! Donate to HART and come take a casual, two-mile stroll on beautiful Willow Creek Trail. It's a kid friendly event featuring free T-shirts and dog scarves, dog costume contests, raffles, a photo-op HART house, and lots of smiles. You won't want to miss it! Come to our meeting on the 20th for more info.



5TH ANNUAL FOLSOM WINTER SHELTER

Fall is here which means Winter is just ahead...and we're looking forward to joining all of you in January to welcome our unhoused neighbors back inside for the 2023 Winter Shelter. Looking at this picture and others brought back great memories of last year's times together - your service is so important to developing relationships with and providing stability for our guests. Kindness, warmth and connection to services are all part of our mission. The shelter begins on January 8 2023, and there are volunteer shifts for everyone, especially you! We're enhancing our volunteer training this year, and Intake is at Lower Rodeo Park. Family and friends are most welcome too, please invite them to volunteer! HART volunteer sign-ups will begin soon, and you will receive an email with a link to our Signup Genius site. Your service makes a difference!



BIDWELL STUDIOS CELEBRATES ONE YEAR ANNIVERSARY Time flies! It's hard to believe our first resident moved into Bidwell Studios back in October of 2021. By the end of the year, all four of our apartments were filled. Unfortunately, these units are rented by HART at market rate—so it's expensive. At the meeting we'll talk about how to continue funding Bidwell Studios and how our emergency housing at OHC can be supported. Both are expensive, but they offer invaluable support for people who need to be off the streets.

DON'T FORGET! JOIN US ON OCTOBER 20TH TO BRAINSTORM AND SUPPORT OUR OUTREACH EFFORTS.

WALK, VOLUNTEER, FUND. WHICH OF THESE IS YOUR CALLING?